WESTMINSTER DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
P.O. BOX 376 WESTMINSTER, MA 01473 - Tel. (978) 874-5572

Commissioners Joshua W. Hall, P.E.
Lorraine J. Emerson, Chairman Director of Public Works
Vance A. Butterfield

Ross W. Barber

PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
June 17, 2019

Location: Town Hall, 11 South Street, Room 205
Present: Lorraine J. Emerson — Chairman, Vance A. Butterfield, Ross W. Barber;
Joshua W. Hall — Director of Public Works

6:00 PM Opened Meeting at Town Hall.

Wachusett Brewery — Parking Permit Extension

The Public Works Commission was present to discuss concerns with the Wachusett
Brewing Company’s wastewater discharge as well as the safety of pedestrians crossing
State Road East from the parking area to the brewery. Chairman Emerson stated to the
Board of Selectman concerns with the lack of responsiveness to public works concerns
with their wastewater discharge. Regarding the access permit for the parking area, the
Director of Public Works, Joshua Hall, stated that the brewery could apply for the access
permit to the MassDOT on behalf of the town.

It was agreed that Wachusett Brewing Company representatives would attend the next
Public Works Commission Meeting (6/25/19) to discuss in greater detail and define a
time line to address the concerns of the Commission.

6:35 PM Commissioner Butterfield made a motion to adjourn. The motion

seconded by Commissioner Barber. Voted unanimously.
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